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Brockport Central School District Lead Remediation - Action Plan – September 15, 2022 
 

 
In July of 2022 the Brockport Central School District contracted with Labella Associates to collect first draw 
samples from outlets of potential drinking water sources throughout five school buildings and 3 auxiliary buildings. 
 
A total of 152 samples were taken district wide. Of those 152 samples, 15 were found to have lead levels above the 
action level of 15 PPB (Parts per Billion).  14 of the 15 were retested and results were below the action level and 
required no further action. 
 
The one remaining outlet tested above 15 PPB in August 2022. This fixture in room 308 of the Ginther School has 
been taken out of service until a new fixture and piping can be installed.  Once the replacement work is completed, 
the fixture will be retested. 
 
 

Building Room # Fixture Action 
Ginther 308 Room 308 Water Fountain Fixture removed from service until 

replacement fixture and piping can be 
installed and retesting of the fixture 

 
 
Remediation measures to be taken at the location(s) and the fixture(s) will be retested and results posted.   
 

• Ginther School Room 308 Water Fountain – Replace fixture and piping and retest 
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